    
                                                                                                                                                                       Minutes of the March 27, 2018 Regular Meeting                                                   


CALL TO ORDER The March 27, 2018 Regular meeting of the Harwich Housing Authority was called to order at 6:32 p.m.  Members present: Sally Urbano, Sandra Woodbridge, and Randal Pond. Members absent, Robert MacCready and Judith Underwood Also present: John Stewart Director of the H.H.A.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES: On a motion presented by Sandra Woodbridge, and seconded by Randal Pond the February 2018 regular meeting minutes were unanimously approved. 

APPROVAL OF WARRANT: none
 FINANCIAL REPORT: The February report was reviewed. No vote needed. 

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT: On a motion presented by Sandra Woodbridge and seconded by Randel Pond the Executive Director’s report for March 2018 was unanimously approved.

 OLD BUSINESS: Sandra Woodbridge gave a quick up-date on the Group Home project she has been involved with. She said that they have a lot of people interested. They hope to tour a similar home in P. Town
NEW BUSINESS: On a motion made by Sally Urbano and seconded by Randel Pond the Updated Management agreement with Chatham Housing Authority was unanimously approved
      Our next regular meeting is Tuesday 5/29/2018 at 6:30 pm.

The meeting adjourned on a motion made by Sally Urbano, seconded by Sandra Woodbridge and approved by all.

  Respectfully Submitted

 John Stewart                                                                                                                                

 Executive Director
